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3rd Newsletter 

Online project meeting in September and 

November 2022 

The meeting on the 19th of September 22 

focused on the concrete elaboration of the 

media implementation of the online tool. The 

project partners from the University of Cologne 

presented the first video content developed. In 

the process, the partners were able to agree on 

the central elements such as language and 

character presentation and selection. 

Furthermore, the next online session on the 3rd 

of November focused on the development of 

the RecoVET manual. The partners exchanged 

ideas about the structure of the manual and 

the first drafts presented by the project team 

from Cologne. 

Second Transnational Meeting in Bergamo 

14.-16.11.22

 
Project team at the joint dinner during the 2nd Transnational 

Meeting in Bergamo 

From 14th – 16th of November 2022 the second 

transnational meeting of the project partners 

took place in Bergamo.  

During the meeting, all project results were 

discussed in detail. An intensive exchange was 

enriched by very instructive contributions from 

the individual partner universities. For 

example, the project partners from Valencia 

reported on their experiences in creating the 

video animations. In addition, the University of 

Bergamo gave a valuable review of the creation 

of the European handbook in the predecessor 

project GoodVET and the University of 

Innsbruck described its findings so far in the 

area of project dissemination. With regard to 

the RecoVET manual, important structural 

agreements were made for further work. In 

addition, an important focus was placed on the 

user-friendliness of the manual, for example 

through the use of vocabulary appropriate to 

the target group. The focus on user-friendliness 

was also sharpened for the development of the 

online tool and the toolbox. In addition the 

partner exchanged views on the possible 

further dissemination of the project results.  

In conclusion, there was constructive feedback 

from the Critical Friends. They also pointed out 

the importance of the user-friendliness of the 

project results and the essential dialogue with 

the target group. 

Finally, deadlines and work packages were 

agreed upon. Retrospectively, the meeting 

marked another milestone in the project and 

served as a valuable sharing platform for all 

partners. 

Further information about the RecoVET 
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https://recovet.uni-koeln.de/en/ 
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